




To our Patients,

We will be glad to call your insurance company to verify your coverage for periodontal 
procedures. For your information, the insurance company will give us only an estimate. 
Predetermination is not a guarantee of payment. The estimate is based on “usual and 
customary” fee for a procedure. Our fee may be above, at, or below UCR. We assure you that 
you will receive excellent care.

The insurance company can only tell us your maximum coverage for the year, a percentage of 
what they cover on the particular procedure, based on UCR, and any deductible that you may 
have.

Please return this signed for along with your new patient form at your appointment.

Thank you

_________________________________
Signature of Patient


